
 

 
2nd May 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Local History Week – Share Your Memories! 

We are excited to let you know that we will be celebrating Local History Week 

from 2nd June - 6th June. As part of the week, we will be exploring the history 

of our local area and the school itself.   

We would love your help to make it a special and meaningful experience for the 

children. Do you have any stories, photos, or memorabilia about the local area or 

the school from years gone by? Perhaps you or someone in your family attended 

Ecclesall Infant School (as it was previously known) in the past and would like to 

share your experience? These personal memories are a valuable part of our 

community’s history and we'd love to include them in our learning. 

If you would like to contribute, please send in any written memories, photographs, 

or items (we can make copies and return originals) by Friday 23rd May, or email 

them to enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk FAO Mrs Earl. If you have any 

questions about the week, please email the address above FAO Mrs Earl. 

Thank you for helping us bring local history to life for our pupils and we look 

forward to sharing your memories.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Earl 

mailto:enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk

